BOHICKET MARINA VILLAGE

Council of Co-Owners

July 29, 2021
Dear Owner/Resident,

As you know, the line which supplies water to our pool area for bathrooms, showers and the fountain
was compromised when the erosion near building 2 took place last month. Once we got the line
repaired, the pool was opened during day hours (8:00 am - 6:00 pm) so the water going through the line
parallel to the boardwalk would be turned off during the evening and night hours to reduce risk of
damage if additional erosion occurred.

We are happy to report we have found a temporary alternate path (until a permanent source is finalized
and constructed) to deliver water to the swimming pool area and the pool has returned to the normal
operating hours of 6:00 am - 11:00 pm.

Please note, the CDC and SC-DHEC still require all common pool furniture to be cleaned at least daily. As
you know, we do not have the staff to perform this function, so until this requirement is eliminated, we
will continue to keep all chairs locked and ask residents and their guests to bring their own chair if they
wish.

Thank you,

Board of Directors
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